
	 Meanwhile,	back	in	Thailand…	God	has	
given	me	opportuni;es	to	connect	with	old	and	
new	friends	and	share	life	with	them.	
-	I’m	mee;ng	with	a	small	business	owner	every	
week	to	read	the	Bible	and	answer	her	ques;ons	
about	Chris;anity.	
-	I	visited	a	former	student		
and	her	baby!	(right)		
-	I	visited	a	student	friend	and		
his	family’s	coffee	shop	(leI).		
Pray	this	family	will	take	the		
bold	step	to	follow	Jesus	rather	than	Buddhism.	
-	We	had	a	small	party		
to	say	goodbye	to		
students	who	are		
star;ng	a	four-month		
internship	next	week		
(right).	A	few	will	stay		
in	town	and	I	can	see		
them	oIen.
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	 In	September	I	joined	a	gathering	of	na;onal	youth	directors	
and	missionaries	working	with	youth	and	university	students	from	
across	Asia	Pacific	(pic	to	the	right).	We	meet	every	year	to	network,	
exchange	ideas,	and	encourage	one	another.	This	year	our	mee;ng	
was	in	Indonesia.	AIer	the	mee;ng,	I	was	able	to	visit	an	English	
outreach	center	that	has	been	using	the	curriculum	my	team	and	I	
developed	in	Chiang	Mai.	One	of	the	workers	serving	in	Indonesia	
took	me	for	a	prayer	walk	on	the	Islamic	University	campus	(pics	
below).	Pray	for	students	across	Asia	Pacific	to	come	to	know	Jesus!

Staying Connected

		 	 	 								Will	you	please	spend		 	
	 	 	 								the	next	sixty	seconds		
	praying	for	this	specific	need	in	Thailand?			
	Pray	for	Thai	pastors.	Most	churches	are	small		
	and	cannot	support	a	large	staff.	Pray	pastors	will		
	be	encouraged,	grow	closer	to	the	Lord,	persevere		
	in	difficulty,	and	see	much	las;ng	fruit.	

	 	 	 	 	 				 PRAISE	GOD	FOR:		
	 	 	 	 	 	 all	He	is	doing	
	across	Asia	Pacific	to	reach	youth	and	university	students;	my		
	business	owner	friend	who	wants	to	learn	about	Chris;anity;		
	con;nued	friendships	over	these	ten	years.	PLEASE	PRAY	FOR:		
	opportuni;es	to	share	about	Jesus	and	pray	with	people;		
	English	class	friendships	to	grow;	safe	travel	here	and	to	the	US.

Spare SixtyPrayer and Praise

Coming	up:		
-	This	month	I’m	going	to	test	run	a	
short	English	class	on	the	weekends	to	
see	if	students	are	interested	(and	
interested	enough	to	keep	showing	
up).	Please	pray	with	me	that	it	will	be	
a	good	way	to	stay	consistently	
connected	with	students	and	have	
deeper	conversa;ons.	
-	Next	month,	I’m	going	home	for	
Christmas!	

Merry  
Christmas!
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